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PRESIDENT'S REPORT

Hi Hurricane Family,

Well what a busy few months we have had!

April saw the club day grow with more competitors out on track, it is really great to see
our members out enjoying what our club has to offer on race day ... good racing, family
fun and yummy food!

This month we celebrate our great mate Brian Smith, who was unfortunately taken from
us too soon. Brian was a regular at the track, always there on race days with his son in
law Ron. Brian was loved by many and definently created light and laughter among all

that he spoke too. Even in his days of ill health he would come to the track to see how

everyone was going and catch up for a chat. We like to get the old J's out for Brian on
his day of remembrance so.. If you own a J, you know what to do. Dust it off and get it
ready for this special race day and help us celebrate our old mate Brian.

I would like to thank the number of volunteers that have been stepping up on weekends
to hold practice days. It has been great to see so many of our members taking advantage
of these days leading up to our major events in June, August and September.

Volunteers are an imperative part of making a club run successfully. I would like to thank
those same individuals and families that step up week after week and month after month.
As we lead into the busier periods we will be relying heavily on our club members to step
up and assist us in any way they can. Please keep your eyes posted on our social media
accounts where we will be seeking volunteers.
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We would also like to reach out to our members, if there is something that you feel the club can
improve on please reach out to our committee members or write us an email. We are open for
conversation as this is our club and we want to improve it any way we can. Our committee team love
a chat and are available on club days should you wish to have a conversation with them.

Lots of planning has been occurring behind the scenes for the busy months ahead and we hope you
enjoy the coming months as much as we plan too. We have a very exciting project in the works and
cannot wait to share with all of our go karting community — It is something our committee are very
excited to bring to you all.

One important notice before I sign off.. PITBAYS — We all take about them, use them and want one
close to the out grid. Please be aware if you would like to pit in the shelters in pit lane please email
the club at hurricanegokartclub@gmail.com . Many of these pit bays are already paid for by
members, so please if you do not have a pit bay organised prior to the day we ask kindly that you do
not pit there. We have plenty of space available in the gravel pits located behind the canteen area
and at the end of pit lane.

Thank you for your time and we look forward to celebrating the Brian Smith Memorial with you all —
Don't forget we will have our beef and gravy rolls after racing for a family dinner with our karting
family.

Thank you for making Hurricane - "YOUR PLACE TO RACE"

Gavin



mailto:hurricanegokartclub@gmail.com

Brian was a humble man and was
always up for a chat, he created light
and laughter among all he spoke too.

This is the month we get our KA4 Senior
Combined class up for this great man.

For those who didn't know Brian, he
used to come race on weekends with his
son in law, Ron. A positive Pair who
were always happy to spend a day at
the track spending time with one
another and catching up with mates.

Come join us in celebrating our old mate
Brian, Saturday 22nd May 2021.



FROW TRIE

SECRETARY

MEMBERSHIPS

Membership renewals are now available online.
See www.kartingwa.com.au for more information.

CADETS

A reminder your Cadet logs are required before you can
get an OLS and race

PIT BAYS

Pit bay renewals are now due as it's the beginning of the
year. If you would like a pit bay please email requesting
one.

PRACTICE UPDATES

Please be following our Facebook page for all the latest
updates on when the track is open and what is required
to attend

RACE DAY

Please be checking our Facebook OR Website for the
latest updates on all things racing

ENDORSMENTS

It is the drivers responsibilty to ensure they are
selecting to be endorsed when they enter online. We
have demonstrated how to do this on our Facebook

page.

Stay sale ard well, AMY
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“\__ Hello Hurricane Family,

22N Thank you again to Bec Lewis for helping out again at our April Club Day.

ﬂ_. To our two new lovely ladies Angela Patrizi and Lisa Sebo, thank you for coming along and
()] Volunteering your afternoon at Hurricane - We look forward to seeing you both again.

ﬂ_l Over the next couple of club runs you will start to see rosters go up for volunteers to help in the
canteen. We will particually require help at the following Club Runs and Opens;

& [@)]

== - June Club Day: Saturday 19/06/21

- Western Shootout: Saturday 26th June

()] - August Club Run: Saturday 14/08/21

.ﬂ"_l - King Of The Hill: Friday 20th August and Saturday 21st August
- September Club Run: Saturday 18th September

N0 - WA State Titles: Friday 24th September to Monday 27th September

i_‘ It is imperative that these rosters are filled with
== )NC)] volunteers in the required time slots.

=\ _ Watch this space for more information. C a S Si e ! S

(=) ()] Brian Smith Memorial Race Day Special is Pumpkin Soup

= See you all at the Brian Smith Memorial. C a l) t’e e n

=N Take Care and Stay Safe,
Cassie

Corper



THE END OF THE 2021
RACE SEASON WILL SEE
OUR AMY SEARS THE
GREATEST CLUB
SECRETARY IN THE STATE
STEP DOWN FROM HER
DUTIES AS WELL AS OUR
AWESOME CANTEEN
MANAGER CASSIE
WORBOYS STEP DOWN
FROM HER ROLE.

IN SAYING THIS WE ARE SEEKING THE
FOLLOWING ROLES TO BE FILLED

- CLUB SECRETARY

- CANTEEN MANAGER

- BAR MANAGER

IF YOU ARE INTERESTED IN VOLUNTEERING
FOR THESE ROLES, PLEASE EMAIL THE
CLUB AT
HURRICANEGOKARTCLUBeGMAIL.COM



BRIAN SMITH MEMORIAL

RACE DAY FORMAT IS AS FOLLOWS:

GATES OPEN: 9.00AM

PRACTICE: 9.15SAM TO 11.30AM

-Cadets, Juniors and Seniors practice in separate sessions

SCRUTINEERING: FORM TO BE ENTERED ONLINE

- Form can be found online at the following web address :

https://kartingaustralia.wufoo.com/forms/ka-scrutineering-record-hurricane /

NOMINATIONS: MUST BE COMPLETED ONLINE

- Due to COVID regulations all nominations must be completed online at the following web address:
http://www.karting.net.au/

- Late entries will not be accepted.

OFFICALS BRIEFING: 12.00PM

RACING COMMENCES: 12.15SPM

RACING DIRECTION: CLOCKWISE

POINTS SYSTEM: 289 POINTS SYSTEM
HEATS:

-3x10 laps

- 1x 15 lap FINAL

- Laps may be changed by stewards if deemed necessary
NOMINATIONS FEE:

$40 SENIORS

$30 JUNIORS

$25 SECOND NOMINATION

PRESNTATIONS: END OF RACING



SPONSORSHIP AT HURRICANE GO
KART CLUB IN 2021

If you or someone you know is interested in stepping up as a
sponsor of Hurricane Go Kart Club in 2021 please email
hurricaneadvertising1@gmail.com so we can be sure to send
yOU a sponsorship proposal.




2021 CLUB COMMITTEE

PRESIDENT: GAVIN KENNEDY

GCAVINeKALBARRILOGISTICS.COM.AU

VICE PRESIDENT: TROY WORBOYS

TROY.WORBOYSeGMAIL.COM

SECRETARY: AMY SEARS

HURRICANEGOKARTCLUBeGMAIL.COM

TREASURER: MATT GALIC

MGALICeOUTLOOK.COM

COMMITTEE:
BRETT STYLES
BRETT PRESTON
DANIEL CURREY
GARY MCKENZIE
GEMMA WORBOYS
HAYDEN PATRIZI
ROBBIE BERTRAM
TONY ARAMBASIC

0419 903 183
0458 166 133
0408 900 865
0414 423 422
0487 601 421
0428 952 394
0409 370 497
0400 058 100

0418 951 238

0499 009 396

0412 644 520

0408 953 542



